
1

MacNeil, Jami

From: MacNeil, Jami
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2021 5:07 PM
Subject: NRPA Application - SHM Rockland, LLC - proposed marina expansion
Attachments: NRPA Application-Full email version.pdf

Good Afternoon,  
 
This is to notify you that the Department of Environmental Protection has received an application (#L-20386-4P-P-N) 
from SHM Rockland, LLC for a Natural Resources Protection Act (NRPA) permit for a proposed marina expansion 
including dredging, floats, piles, and a pier extension.  The Department received the application on July 6, 2021, and is 
currently reviewing the application for completeness.  The determination of completeness will be made no later than 
July 27, 2021.  Once the application is accepted, the Department’s maximum processing time is 120 days.  Written 
comments will be accepted until a decision is issued.   
 
You are receiving this notification because you previously expressed concerns regarding this project.  A copy of the 
application is attached.  Any public comments relevant to the Department’s review may be submitted in writing directly 
to me.  I will be the project manager for the review. 
 
Sincerely,      
 
-Jami MacNeil (she/her) 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 


